Dear Church Family,

Christmas! A season of
celebration! A celebration of
friends, family, blessings and
most importantly, the gift of God
on earth, Jesus. As we endeavor to keep our eyes upon
Jesus this Christmas season, let us celebrate those who
make that endeavor easier: our Pastors and the church

staff. (Pastor Dayton, Pastor Terri, Secretary, Sexton, Treasurer,
Choir Director, Accompanist, Financial Secretary)

The Staffing Team asks that you prayerfully
consider celebrating those individuals through a
monetary gift. We ask that your CASH ONLY gift be
placed in the special envelope provided. Your gift
may then be placed in the weekly offering or mailed to
the church office (301 N Jefferson St) by Sunday,
December 15.

Wishing you and yours a blessed Christmas season.




